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Hello, i am writing in opposition to LD1126. I am against this because per the 
National Firearms Act of 1968, a serial number is only required for guns 
imported/sold after Oct 22, 1968. Guns before this date are not required to have them.

    Many older and collectible firearms were made before this without serial numbers. 
The intent was to be able to track guns used in crimes, not to make ordinary citizens 
into criminals. To force serial numbers onto older family heirlooms may cause 
irreparable harm to a family's history and memories. 
     If a person engages in a business dealing witj a firearm, it is required to have a 
serial number. The law clearly states that as long it is for personal use, it does not 
need one. 
      Also, as a minor point of fact: Aticle VI, Section 2 states that if a state law is in 
conflict with a federal law, the federal law takes precedence. I believe this law would 
be in conflict with the National Firearms Act of 1968. Thus, it would be over ruled. 
Thank uou


